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February 20, 1976 

Mr. Clarence :1. Kelley, Director 
Tedeeal Bureau of Investigation 
United States Departeent of Justice 
eiaseington, D. C.205 :J5 

Lear Mr. Kelley: 

my apologies for the error in payment for the NAB 
eaterials. A check in the correct amount is encloeed. 

Concerning the matter of my recuest for tne ident-
ification of the spectrographic coeparison samples, I seriously 
douvt that any " private " experts on the FOIA would know any more about those items than I do. I feel this is especially true considering that there seems to be some question regarding their status, at your end. 

You may recsll, that in past correspondence on this subject, you have at times stated that such information did not come within the purviee of the'FOIA and at other tieles, treated my request asthougn the informetion was subject to the FOIA. If the Federal Bureau of Investieetion has not ceterzeined elich is actually the case, how could a erivate civil attorney cc se? Therefore, I would aeereciate :elect advised as eo enich position the Federal lureae of Investigation prefers to take in this matter. 

In a recent letter from Dr. Guinn, he advised me that the spectrographic materials he reered to, were copies obtained from Dr. John Nichols of the University of Kansas no originally eot them from the Fedecal Bureau of Investi-tatim. I would like to receive a copy of t'eat particular material furnished to 
Dr. Nichols. 

Sincerely, 

Emory L Brown, Jr. 


